
 
 

 
Matches scheduled for the weekend of 20/21 April 

 
Premier Section 
 
All games scheduled for 20 April will now be played on Monday 26 August. Deviation from this date will be allowed 
only if all games in the relevant division are played on the alternative date. 

On 20 April, clubs must not strengthen any Senior Section teams with players from a Premier Section team: 

1. Teams will be scrutinised and if there is abuse of this rule, there will be points deduction penalties. 

2. Abuse may also lead to such rearrangements not being permitted in future years. 

3. In order to provide evidence against any allegation of abuse of this rule, clubs should first select teams for their 
Premier Section games as if they were being played; ensure that none of the named players are picked in Senior 
Section teams; and retain these selected sides as evidence.  

 

Senior Section 
 
Any games scheduled for 20/21 April may be rearranged for later in the season, based on the following criteria: 

1.  There must be mutual agreement between the two teams. 

2.  Clubs must inform the League by 15 April if they intend to rearrange the fixture. 

3.  Fixtures must be rearranged by 25 April 2024. 

4.  Once rearranged the date cannot be changed. 

5.  Games must be played no later than 21 September 2024. 

6.  Rearrangements must not clash with any cup competitions or the Barnsley Sunday league. 

7.  Rearrangements should not impact on the Women’s & Girls’ League or junior games. 

8.  Clubs must not strengthen their teams with players from a higher-level team. 

9.  No matter what division, there may not be umpires available on the rearranged date. 

10.  If a fixture is not rearranged and not played on the original date, four points will be awarded to each side. 

11.  This will not set a precedent for future seasons. 
 
Please inform Matt Summerhill and David Ward via email of any rearranged dates. 

  

  

David Ward Roger Pugh 
Head of Senior Section Head of Premier Section 
 
 

 


